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Paul Dias, former superintendent at Palo Alto Municipal Golf 
Course, and most recently the Director of Golf and Parks, has 
retired from the City of Palo Alto after 25 years of service 
to the City. Between the Annual Meeting in Santa Rosa 
and the regional Holiday Parties, one of the best things was 
seeing some of the long-time familiar faces at the gatherings. 
Spotted at some of the events were Frank Barberio, Rod 
Kilcoyne, Joe Rodriquez, Howard Fisher, Mike Clark, 
Pete Galea and Dean Gump Vince Keats has left the 
Napa Valley Country Club and is the new superintendent 
for 36 holes at Deer Ridge and Shadow Lakes Golf Courses 
in Brentwood. Sean Batastini is replacing Vince at Napa 
Valley Country Club. Sean, a native of the Napa area, had 
been the superintendent at Hiddenbrooke Country Club in 
Vallejo prior to his move Todd Gillies has accepted the 
superintendent position at Hiddenbrooke Country Club. 
Todd was the Superintendent at Monarch Bay Golf Course in 
San Leandro before accepting his new position. 
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A Galaxy of Top Performers 
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Mike Ravel 
Cell (831) 595-6504 

GCSANC New Reclassified Members February 2007 
NAME POSITION COURSE/COMPANY 

Matthew Muhlenbruch Asst. Superintendent The Olympic Club 
Class C 

Adam Warring Asst. Superintendent Links at Bodega Harbour 
Class C 

Tom Gray Superintendent Corde Valle Golf Club 
Class A 

Chris Von Rueden Asst. Superintendent Corde Valle Golf Club 
Class C 

Jerry Bibbey Superintendent Summitpoint Golf Club 
Class A 

Eric Buckelew Company Rep. TMT Enterprises 
Affiliate 

D. Cord Ozment, CGCS Superintendent Callippe Preserve Golf Course 
Class A 

Ryan Hess Asst. Superintendent Callippe Preserve Golf Course 
Class C 

Del Fitchett Superintendent Oakhurst Country Club 
Class A - GCSAA membership in progress 

Gene Vigil Superintendent Pine Meadow Golf Course 
Supt. Member 

John Krueger Superintendent Vintner's Golf Club 
Supt. Member - GCSAA membership in process 

Michael R. Phillips Superintendent Del Monte Golf Course 
Class A 

Michael Souza Superintendent Richmond Country Club 
Class A-Class change from SM 

Damon Di Giorgio Superintendent Roco Ki Beach and Golf Club 
Supt. Member - Class change from C 

Damian Guzman Superintendent Rancho Del Pueblo Golf Course 
Supt. Member - Class change from C 

Patrick Macaulay A Retired - Class Change from A 
Stacy Wallace Superintendent Stone Tree Golf Club 

Supt. Member - Class change from C 
Daniel Gutierrez Superintendent Eagle Ridge Golf Club 

Supt. Member - Class change from C 
James Irvine Class A Life - Class change from SM 
Peter Sandoval C Retired - Class change from C 
Brian Koffler Superintendent The Olympic Club 

Supt. Member - Class change from C 
Kevin Iverson Superintendent Sharon Heights Golf and CC 

Supt. Member - Class change from C 
Clifford Peterson A Inactive -Classchange 
RickJakobs CInactive -Classchange 
Brian Hall SM Inactive-Class change 
Homer Hartwig A Inactive -Classchange 
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Dana Waldor Thor Larson 
916-595-4287 M i k e F a r m e n 831-277-4356 

Bob Francischine 559-709-6295 Pete Fredeen 
209-747-2206 209-401-4868 
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